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15th September 2022 
 
Re: Year 11 - Drama Session 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware our Year 11 Drama students will be recording their GCSE practical exam on Thursday 
13th October. This exam makes up 10% of their overall grade. 
 
In order to fully prepare them for this we are offering an opportunity for them to have additional time to 
work with their Drama teacher’s guidance on Wednesday 28th September from 4.00pm to 6.00pm.  The aim 
of this extended rehearsal is to allow the pupils to develop their performance together and to give them an 
opportunity to perform in a mock exam context.  Snacks will be provided, but your child may bring their 
own food and drink to consume after school should they wish to. 
 
We would strongly recommend that your child attend for both their own benefit and to ensure the group 
rehearsal is coherent. If there is a reason your child will be unable to attend, kindly let Mrs. Childs know; 
otherwise, we'll assume they'll be there. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Childs at tchilds@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Ms A Jenkins 
Vice Principal 
 
 

mailto:tchilds@corbytechnicalschool.org

